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Thanks for sending a re-revised appendix F.

Robert J Giraud <Robert.J.Giraud @ USA.dupont.com:>

: bill.beers@omnova.com, Stephen.H.Korzeniowski@ USA.dupont.com,

Robert.C.Buck@USA.dupont.com, david.menotti@ shawpittman.com,
John Blouin/DC/USEPA/US @EPA, Greg Fritz/DC/USEPA/US@EPA,
Gautam Srinivasan/DC/USEPA/US @ EPA, Barbara
Leczynski/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Re:ECA appendices[Z]

As | look at the appendices, there are several holes that the Drafting Committee(s) haven't seen in final
stages. This includes Appendix E.2 for the final Phase |l report; and the revised A.2, 3, & 4 Appendices
for fluoropolymers ? 1 think it will be important for the Drafting Committee(s) to look over these materials
before the ECAs get sent out for the IP review.
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Richard W. Leukroth, Jr.
Environmental Scientist / Toxicologist
Chemical Control Division

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Mail Stop 7405; Room 4328 S

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20460 ’

Phone: 202-564-8167
FAX: 202-564-4765
E-mail: leukroth.rich@epa.gov




